
 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carer 
 
World Book Day falls on Thursday 7th March this year and The Bolsover School are keen to celebrate all things 
book related.  
 
During the week we will be holding several quizzes and competitions and encouraging pupils to pop into the 
library and earn some Achievement Points and House Points by getting involved with our various activities.  
 
We are also holding a ‘Book Amnesty’ on Thursday 7th March, where we are requesting that pupils and staff 
donate any pre-loved and unwanted books to our library. The library will be open from 8:15 for pupils to 
drop off any donations and all books will be used to support our library stock. Any donations are welcome, 
every book will make a difference and increase the range of reading books available to our pupils. It doesn’t 
just have to be children’s fiction; we will gladly accept adult fiction to support our ever-growing Parent Book 
Club!  
 
Please feel free to contact me should you require any further information.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
Mrs C. Gillian 
Literacy Coordinator 
 
Email: CGillian@bolsover.derbyshire.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


